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Detour Planned on State Road 520/West King Street at 

Range Road Next Week 
 

 

Brevard County – Motorists should be aware of a week-long detour on State Road (S.R.) 

520/West King Street at Range Road next week. 

 

The detour (see map attached) is necessary for crews to extend the drainage culvert to allow for 

construction of a sidewalk. This work is part of the Florida Department of Transportation's 

resurfacing and improvement project on S.R. 520/West King Street from Tucker Lane to Aurora 

Street.  

 

To access Range Road from the east, motorists will need to travel north on Clearlake Road/S.R. 

501 and then continue west on Lake Drive. From the west, drivers will need to travel north on 

Clearlake Road/S.R. 501 and then east on Lake Drive.  

 

Businesses located on Range Road can be accessed via the detour. Message boards will also be 

in place to assist drivers.  

 

The schedule is weather permitting and may change due to unforeseen circumstances. Check 

www.CFLroads.com for updates.  

 

Media inquiries should be directed to the FDOT District Five Communications Manager at 386-

943-5497 or steve.olson@dot.state.fl.us. Construction-related questions may be directed to 

Public Information Coordinator Laurie Windham at  Laurie.Windham@dot.state.fl.us or 321-

634-6111. 

 

Motorists are urged to use caution and drive with care in the construction area; the life you save 

may be your own.  

 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------  

CFLRoads.com | @MyFDOT_CFL | Facebook.com/MyFDOTCFL 

 

 
  

 

mailto:Steve.Olson@dot.state.fl.us
http://www.cflroads.com/
mailto:steve.olson@dot.state.fl.us
mailto:Laurie.Windham@dot.state.fl.us


  

  

 


